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February 5, 2020 

Dear Ms. Babineaux- 

On behalf of the International Costumers’ Guild, I extend our sincerest apologies for the recent 

experience you had with our Board of Directors.  

The ICG is committed to bringing costumers together, and fostering educational and social costuming 

related events. Unfortunately, in this instance, we failed to create a welcoming environment for new 

and experienced costumers alike which is our goal. 

We are currently examining our policies and procedures and will be making changes to ensure that our 

organization remains welcoming to all, and that inappropriate behavior is not tolerated.  

I greatly appreciate your efforts in your leadership role with the ICG, and I am sorry that we did not 

make you feel appreciated. Your hard work has been invaluable to our organization. It is my sincere 

hope that you will consider assisting in other roles within the ICG in the future. We wish you well in all of 

your costuming endeavors. 

Kind regards, 

Vicky Assarattanakul 

Corresponding Secretary 

International Costumers’ Guild 

 


